
Ethnic Communities Council of 
Queensland 

THERE IS AN ELECTION COMING IN QUEENSLAND  

WITHIN THE NEXT TWELVE MONTHS 

TELL ECCQ WHAT ISSUES YOU THINK SHOULD BE 
HIGHLIGHTED IN THE LEAD UP TO THE ELECTION AS PART OF 

OUR WORK ADVOCATING FOR MIGRANT AND PEOPLE OF 
REFUGEE BACKGROUND COMMUNITIES 

ECCQ IS HOLDING A WORKSHOP FOR MEMBERS OF 
YOUR ASSOCIATION OR COMMUNITY TO IDENTIFY 
AND DISCUSS THE ISSUES THAT CONCERN YOU.   

WHERE: ECCQ House, 253 Boundary Street 
WHEN: Saturday 22nd November, 10am - 1pm 

The workshop will also give basic 
information on: 
 
• how the voting system works in 

Queensland,  
• how people can make sure they are 

on the Electoral Roll and that their 
correct address is listed, 

• how to raise your views and concerns 

with your local Member of Parliament 
and all the candidates at election 
time. 

ECCQ will not use these meetings to try to influence you or  
your community about who you should vote for. 

If you are interested in attending this workshop with ECCQ please contact  
Andrew Bartlett (Policy and Advocacy Consultant) or Sharon Orapeleng (SECA 

Coordinator) on 3844 9166 or  Email: administration@eccq.com.au 

What is the workshop for? 
 
• The Ethnic Communities Council of 

Queensland is the state’s peak body 
for migrant and refugee communities. 
Part of ECCQ’s role is to make political 
parties and candidates more aware of 
issues affecting people from different 
cultural and linguistic backgrounds. 

 
• The workshop is to give people in your 

community the chance to let ECCQ 
know what issues concern people you. 

mailto:administration@eccq.com.au

